
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                          Value Focus for October    -Peace 
Peace 

Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  

ffffffffffffffffffghghjjjkjhh 

 

                                           
                                                                            

 

 

 

 
 

 
 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
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Dear Parents, 

We are getting regular updates from the staff in Mount 

Cook the children are thoroughly enjoying themselves - 

and are showing real team spirit. The Leap of Faith is 

something that past pupils year on year talk about. All 

children took the jump. You will see from the photo below 

that is quite an achievement. This week I have enjoyed 

teaching in Juniper Class, they are all a real delight and 

have really excelled themselves. The final figure raised 

for Macmillan last week was £169.29- this is tremendous. 

Thank you for your generosity for this worthwhile cause. 

Please do join us tomorrow for our Harvest Mass. Thank 

you for all the donations already received. 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend        

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

28
th

 September – Macmillan Coffee Morning -9am 

2
nd

-6
th

 October – Mount Cook Residential Y5/6 

6
th

 October – Harvest Mass in school 

10
th

 October - Prospective Parents’ Open Morning- Reception 

intake 2018 at 10am 

12
th

 October – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Juniper Class 

13
th

 October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6 

16
th

 October – Cedar Class visit to The Herbert Art Gallery 
W/B 23

rd
 October-  Half Term 

1
st

 November- All Saints Mass in church 9.30am 

1
st

 November - Swimming starts for Years 3-5 

2
nd

 November – All Souls Mass 

7
th

 November – Individual Photographs 

9
th

 November – Book Fair (more details to follow) 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

St Mary’s… “A place of 
educational excellence with  

Christ at its centre” 
                                                      

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

    

Climbing and 

orienteering 

has proved 

popular 

Open morning for prospective families 

 

News from Mount Cook 
The children and staff 

are having a wonderful 

time. Everyone 

completed the Leap of 

Faith! We look forward 

to their return tomorrow 
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